
INTERNET/TV 
UPDATE 

 

We are now moving into the final year of the BBCTI contracts and hope you find the following 
information helpful.  Both contracts will expire in 2018. The Cable TV will terminate first on January 1st 
2018 and then the internet contract will follow on May 1st 2018. Hampton Park has granted access to 
Comcast for a state of the art fiber network to begin installation later this year. We do not have a 
commitment for delivery, but Comcast has mentioned March of 2018. This will allow a retail market 
for all of their available video, phone, and internet services. We also anticipate the installation of a 
similar AT&T fiber network offering similar packages, yet we do not have a communication channel 
with AT&T therefore do not have any updated information (outside of the original information 
provide to Hampton Park last July). Neither AT&T or Comcast will have a bulk agreement so each 
resident will be responsible for their own subscriptions with each. We have not discussed the 
transition period with BBCTI yet, but plan to do so later in the year. We also expect a change in dues, 
but the exact amount will be determined during the 2018 budget process this fall. Stay tuned. 
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